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Holy Cross Blood Drive 
 

If you are interested in chairing or co-chairing the Blood Drive, please 
contact Kelley in Outreach.  We would like to continue being a part of 
the good work that New York Blood Services does here on Long Island. 
To make that happen we need your help.  Please consider being a part 
of this wonderful ministry.   

Thank you!  

PARISH OUTREACH 

Dress a Girl Around the World 
 

Cut-Ups: (those who cut the material and assemble our dress kits)  
Our “Cut-Ups” will meet Thursday, June 30th, from 1PM-3PM in the 
atrium.  We will continue cutting out dresses for the little ones in need.  
Please RSVP to Outreach at 631-265-2200 (limited space available).  
No skill required. All are welcome! 
 
At our last couple of meetings, our Cut-Ups assembled over 100 dress 
kits for Stitch-Ups to take home and create dresses for young girls.  So 
far this year we have received over 140 completed dresses from our 
Stitch-Ups which will be shipped to Haiti this summer.  Thank you to all 
those who have donated material.  You have made all this possible with 
your generosity.  At this time, we are looking for 1½ yards of fabric 
which make one small dress, 2 yards which make one medium 
dress, or 3 yards which make two medium dresses.  All remnants 
are used to make the pockets and bindings for the dresses.  Thank 
you in advance for your generosity! 
 

Stitch-Ups:  (those who sew the dresses found in our dress kits)  
Our “Stitch-Ups” are welcome to pick up completed dress kits by calling 
the Outreach Office at 631-265-2200. Everything you need to complete 
a dress is included in a kit including instructions.  Any questions—we 
are just a phone call away!  Thank you! 

 

 

Keep checking the bulletin for information on another  
Cooking Out of the Pantry! 


